

Scoil Mhuire

Convent Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22. Telephone: 01-4592986 Email: scoilmhuireoffice@eircom.net

Website: smclon.com

Principal: Carol Burke-Heneghan Deputy Principal: Siobhán McKiernan



November 2018

On Monday 22nd of October the pupils of Scoil Mhuire headed to Croke Park to support their Gaelic football team. There was delight for Scoil Mhuire after they won the Corn Tadgh Ó Cionn Cup. This was their first ever Cumann na mBunscoill final and they won the match 8-4 to 1-2. This is the first time that Scoil Mhuire has had a gaelic team so huge congratulations to all involved. Aoife McCabe was captain on the day so well done to Aoife and all her team for an outstanding sporting display. This Scoil Mhuire team has made history.



Parent/Teacher Meetings will take place on Tuesday 27th November and Thursday 29th November from 2.30 - 4.30pm.

This meeting provides you with an opportunity to continue the partnership process in your child's education. The SEN teachers will meet you with the class teachers if this applies to your child. A letter has been sent to you with appointment time.



. Stay Safe lessons are being taught

in all classes this term. This programme is designed for use with classes from Junior Infants to 6th Class. The programme seeks to enhance children's self protective skills by participation in the lessons. This programme is now mandatory in all Primary Schools with the publication of Children First: National Guidelines on the Protection and Welfare of Children. The worksheets that the pupils are completing will be sent home for parent's signature.



6th Class had a Cake Sale on

Wednesday 24th October part of their Commitment Ceremony for Confirmation and raised €535 for charity. Well done to all 6th Class pupils.

The Fashion Show from recycled materials on Thursday 26th October was a fantastic day and well done to the pupils for the wonderful

creativity they displayed in their outfits. We have budding designers in our midst.

Just to let you know that there is a severe shortage of substitute teachers this year. We are finding it very hard to fill positions when teachers are sick and have no option but to divide classes.

The pupils are working on their Christmas Cards at the moment and these should be completed by Friday. The cards will then be sent to the printers and should be ready by the first week in December. You will have an opportunity to purchase a packet of Christmas cards created by your child.

There will also be 2019 Calendars on sale with the picture of your child's class. These will be displayed in the fover of the school in the next couple of weeks. An order form will be sent home with your child in early December.

Le gach dea ghuí

Important

Information

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire